
April 21, 2024 
 
West 86th Neighbors, 
 
We hope everyone was able to enjoy the Solar eclipse and is looking forward to warmer 
weather! 
   
As a Board, we would like to introduce the newly formed Neighborhood Council and 
distribute a survey they have developed. 
   
In December 2023, a group of neighbors formed the Neighborhood Council with the 
purpose of fostering a collaborative and vibrant neighborhood. This independent group will 
be operating in an advisory capacity and looking to identify opportunities in the 
neighborhood based on input from all neighbors. They have created a letter and a survey 
for the community that has been delivered to your mailboxes. It will also be sent via a link 
this evening for the electronic version.  After collecting survey results, the Council will 
provide results and recommendations to the Board on solutions or business plans to 
accomplish these opportunities. As representatives of the community, we will consider 
recommendations that represent the best interest of the neighborhood. 
   
To assist in their efforts, we are using our community communication tools to distribute 
their information. The board wishes to thank them for their effort, and we look forward to 
the ideas and proposals they present from your feedback.   
 
Sincerely, 
West 86th HOA Board of Directors 
 


